	Lake Ramsey Management Report

	
	

	DATE:
	November 15, 2011

	
	

	Landscaping:  
	Aesthetic Landscape Solutions front entrance plans and proposal have been given to Jeff Burton for board review and review by Garden Club. Ronny Stone with Aesthetic has offered to meet with the garden club. 

Holly bush/tree has been removed from area by sign. Do you want to replace it at this time?  

Oak Trees have been trimmed away from the roadway. 

	
	

	Lighting:
	NA

	
	

	General Maintenance:
	NA

	Gates: 


	Installed 

	Architectural:
	NA 

	
	

	Miscellaneous:  
	 I have spoken to or returned phone calls for 7 residents who currently use Waste Away and do not wish to switch garbage companies. 

	Covenants:  
	 Next site visit will be on the 22nd. 

	Financial:
	See Attached 


